
Memorandum of Understanding  

On 14th October 2020, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between Don Bosco 

College of Engineering (DBCE) and Spark+ Technologies, India.  

 

The purpose of this MoU is to work together to provide training opportunities for human resource 
development and encourage quality in learning so that the community of students and training 
clients which they serve may make the most meaningful contribution to society  through the 
maximization of their individual personal potentials and achievements. 

 

The MoU was signed by Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), and Mr. Ramakant Samant, Co-

Founder, (SPARK+). Also present was Dr. Neena Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Dr. Gaurang 

Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering (DBCE) . 

 

 

 

 


